
NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 
Notice is hereby given to the Residents of LeSauk Township, County of 
Stearns, and State of Minnesota, the regular scheduled meeting for August 
13, 2024, will be changed to Tuesday, August 6, 2024 beginning at 6:00 
p.m. at the Sartell Community Center due to the Primary Election.  
 
(s) Marlyce L. Plante 
Town Clerk, Town of LeSauk 
Posted: July 15, 2024 
 
 


